
Peek at the Week 
Year 1 —  17th May 2024 

Our Learning 

This week: In maths, we have been learning 
about equal groups in multiplication. We 

spoke about what equal and unequal meant 
and used repeated addition to add the groups. 

In English, we wrote our own stories based on 
Mr Gumpy’s Motor Car. The children created 

their own problem in the story. 

In History, we finished learning about 
transport in the past ready for our school trip 
next week! We designed our own transport for 

the future. 

Next week :In maths, we will continue to use 
repeated addition to add equal groups and 

will practise counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. 

In English, the children will be being assessed 
on Summer 1 Little Wandle Phonics. 

Wednesday 22nd May is the Year 1 trip to 
Bekonscot. Please send your child in with a 

drawstring bag/ rucksack to hold their 
lunch in during the day. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 

Star of the week 

1Donaldson:           1Jeffers: 

Words of the Week:  mind, child, wild, later, baking, eye, show, grow, through, thought 

Contact us: year1@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


